

## **Chadsgrove School**

Telephone: 01527 871511 Email: office@chadsgrove.worcs.sch.uk Website: www.chadsgroveschool.org.uk Meadow Road, Catshill, Bromsgrove, Worcs B61 0JL

Headteacher: **DEB RATTLEY** M.Ed. B.Ed. NPQEL

2<sup>nd</sup> December 2021

**Dear Parent Carers** 

As Christmas approaches I am already thinking of New Year!

I am hoping to do a New Year Assembly on the 5<sup>th</sup> January 2022 and invite you to send in photographs of your children and their gifts to share during the Assembly.

If you are happy to do so, can you please send your photographs to me via my email address <a href="mailto:djr44@chadsgrove.worcs.sch.uk">djr44@chadsgrove.worcs.sch.uk</a> by no later than the 30<sup>th</sup> December 2021 to allow sufficient time for me to prepare the presentation.

The Assembly may be conducted remotely but will be for all the children and staff.

I look forward to receiving your festive and fun photographs!

Yours sincerely

Deb Rattley Headteacher









